

Dear Neighbor:

It has been a very trying year due to the pandemic for many families. Many people in our area are struggling to pay for heating their home. Many people are living on a fixed or reduced income and can't manage an ever increasing heat bill in the winter. Once again we ask you to consider contributing to Walk for Warmth to help a neighbor faced with a heating emergency. No amount is too small, and every dollar raised for Walk for Warmth will be used for heat assistance in the county that is was raised.

Because of the pandemic Community Action will not be holding its annual Chili event and/or Walk for Warmth in the counties. Even though we will not host a walk you can support Walk for Warmth by doing any of the following:

- Providing a donation
- Soliciting donations
- Encourage others to donate by promoting the "Walk for Warmth" in your church bulletin or other organization's newsletter.

Every dollar from the county it is raised in is used to provide heating assistance to that county's residents. The Menominee-Delta-Schoolcraft Community Action Agency, WJMN-Local TV3, Radio Results Network, the Community Foundation of Delta County and the Youth Advisory Council of the Community Foundation sponsor the annual campaign.

Please make checks payable to MDSCAA "Walk for Warmth" and specify the county you wish to donate to. Please send your donation to MDSCAA, 507 1st Ave N, Escanaba MI 49829. Donations are accepted throughout the year. If you have any questions or need more information, contact the Community Action Agency at 786-7080 ext 110.



MISSION STATEMENT: Empower, advocate for, and assist people to improve and sustain their quality of life and independence through education, housing, nutrition, volunteerism, and in-home support.

507 First Avenue North Escanaba MI 49829 Phone: 906-786-7080 Fax: 906-786-9423